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   Knights of Columbus 
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Publication  XXXI 
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 Rickie Boudwin 
Send council news to: 

pawpawrick@comcast.net 
or call (985) 851-4519 

Grand Knight’s Report       
 

My Brother Knights, 
 

       Throughout history, knights have always been portrayed as men of action.  

On Wednesday February 23
rd

, a neighborhood watch meeting for Acadian 

Subdivision was held in the Annunziata Cafeteria.  I was pleased with the 

turnout and with all the knights and auxiliary members in attendance. 

   At our Valentine’s meal, Mrs Beverly Giroir was crowned Sweetheart for 

2011.  Her maids were Jean Naquin and Margarite Eschete.  We had a nice 

turnout with twenty-five people in attendance.  A very special thank you to 

Louis and Bonnie Savoie for all of their help. 

   Don’t forget about our pot luck banquet on March 26
th

 after the 5 pm mass. 

  

 Faithfully Yours; 
    Gregg Pellegrin  Grand Knight   
 

Knights of the Month  February  Family of the Month 
 

      
Barry Forsyth   Vincent Naquin       Bonnie and Louis Savoie 
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Next K of C 

Business Meeting 

March 10, 2011   

7:00 pm 

 

 

         Council Business Meeting  
March 10

th
 

    Rosary     6:15 pm 

    Meal         6:30 pm 

    Meeting   7:00 pm             

 

A big thank you, to Brother Mike 

Naquin for preparing the meal for 

our February 10th Meeting.  
 

Brother Vincent Naquin will 

prepare the meal for our March 10
th

  

Business meeting. 

 

Pray for our Seminarians 
 

 What you are is  
God's gift to you; 

What you do with yourself  
is your gift to God.. 

 

 
 



 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

BROTHER KNIGHTS    

Allen J Trahan  March 04 

Darrel J Trahan, Sr March 08 

Connely J Duplantis March 09 

Rory F Rousseau March 09 

Warren E Davis  March 11 

Vincent J Naquin  March 12 

Marvin J Dupre  March 17 

Bobby J Du Bois March 22 

Michael D Lirette  March 26 

Darrel J Scurlock March 26 

Leroy F Breaux  March 27 

Matthew C Gaiennie March 29 

Terrell A Parfait  March 30 

Michael A Pontiff  March 31 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Remember to use 

your 100 Form 

and ask a friend 

to join 
 

 
 

                      

 

 

 

 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Be A Knight 

THOUGHT FOR THE  DAY 

A married man should 
forget his mistakes.  

There's no use in two people 
remembering the same thing! 
 

The Funny BoneThe Funny BoneThe Funny BoneThe Funny Bone    
 

 
 
Two boys were walking home from 
Sunday school after hearing a strong 
preaching on the devil. One said to 
the other, 'What do you think  about 
all this Satan stuff?' 
 
The other boy replied, 'Well, you 
know how Santa Claus turned out. 
It's probably just your Dad.'   

 

Knights of Columbus 

Pot Luck Banquet 
March 26, 2011 

After 5 pm mass 

 

 
See Vincent Naquin at our March Business Meeting to pick up your  

tickets to sell. Anyone who is able to help on May 15
th

 call Rickie  

Boudwin @ 851-4519.   Thank You!!  

Knights Valentine Meal Valentine Meal Valentine Meal Valentine Meal 
February 12, 2011February 12, 2011February 12, 2011February 12, 2011    

   

Valentine Sweetheart Winner 
      Beverly Giroir crowned           Beverly with her 2 maids 

        Sweetheart 2011        Jean Naquin and 

         by Daisy McElroy                         Margarite Eschet 

         Sweetheart 2010 

Everyone had a great time and the meal was very enjoyable. 

 

 
May the roads rise to meet you. 

May the wind be at your back. 

May the sun shine warm 

upon your face and the rain 

fall soft upon your fields. 

And, until we meet again, 

may God hold you in the 

palm of His hand. 

May trouble avoid you 

wherever you go 

and nothing but happiness 

come through your door. 

 



 

Refreshments: 
March Meeting  
 
Sweets: Alice 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  
 Salty: Gayle 
 Door prize winner for  

 February was:. 
Gayle Domangue 

    President’s Notes            February 2011     
 

President 
Ellen Ledet - 876-6178 

Vice President 
Jean Naquin- 876-6480 

Recording Secretary 
Tama Forsyth - 851-5934 

Treasurer 
Barbara Nelson - 879-3136 

Corresponding Secretary
Sandra Dietz - 876-3388 

Parliamentarian 
           Gayle Domangue - 851-7129 

Auxiliary Birthday’s 
 

Raymonda Guidroz   March 04 
Ellen Ledet  March 10 
Mary Jo Burns March 15 
Mandy Naquin March 28                      

             

 

 
                  March – Mortification 

 

Whoever will come after Me, let him deny 

himself.       ~~~ Matt. 16:24 
 
Make it your constant effort to mortify and trample 

underfoot your own will, to such a degree as not to 

satisfy it in anything, if it be possible. Be careful, 

therefore, to desire and rejoice that  it may be often 

crossed; and when you see anyone oppose  it either 

in oral or  

spiritual things, follow his will rather than your 

own, if only his be good, even though your own be 

better. For, contending with  

another, by lessening your humility, 

tranquillity, and peace, will always 

 inflict upon you a loss greater  

than the advantage brought by any  

exercise of virtue performed 

through your own will, in oppo- 

sition to other’s. ~~St Vincent Ferrer 

 
 

        Dear Ladies,   
        

 After some very cold nasty weather we are in the middle of a  
nice warm spell as I write this newsletter.  It is wonderful after being  
locked up in the house because of what felt like an Artic blast.  Hopefully 
we will have beautiful weather through the Spring.  
 Once again the calendar has caught up with us.  It is Lent once again, 
something we can count on happening every year, as we do all of our other 
holidays and holy days.  Once again we say how the year has flown by.  Lent is 
a time of forgiveness and looking to the future to be all that we want it to be. For 
when Lent is finished we have Good Friday, where Jesus’ was sacrificed for all 
of our sins.  How thankful should we be to God our Father for letting His Son die 
to save us.   
 As we go through Lent, remember this is a time to repent, to strengthen 
our Faith, to become a better person, not just a better Catholic and Christian.  
Look for ways that you can change your life to improve your Faith and Family.  
Reach out of your comfort zone and take that step to volunteer or help someone 
that you know could use. A friend. 
 

Praying for you and all of your family, 
 

Ellen Ledet,  President  2010 -2011 
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Table Prayer for the 

Season of Lent 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 
 

You lead us to these Lenten days, 

So we may return to you. 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 
 

Help us to fast in body and spirit 

from what leads us astray. 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 
 

Let us share our bread with the 

hungry, as we hunger and 

thirst for your holiness. 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 
 

May these days lead us, with Christ, 

To his passion, death 

and resurrection. 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 
 

Bless this meal, bless our lives 

during this time of grace. 
 

Blessed are you, 

Lord God of all creation! 

 



 

   

   

 

    

 

 

        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

      

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

 

Thank You To: 
 
-   Those that attended the Adoration of the  
    Holy Eucharist. 
-   Gayle, Tama, Jean, Anne and Kimberly for 
    going to the bowling tournament with me.       
-   Barbara, Raymonda and Sandra for 
    attending the LLAA Meeting at St. Louis 
    Bayou Blue 
-   Everyone who donated raffle table items,  
    made the raffle table baskets, donated 
    sweets for Valentine Day and used greeting 
    cards 
-   Anne and Mary for going to deliver the 
    Sweets 
-   Anne Voisin for taking over Vocations for 
    me. 
-   Mary and Anne for the refreshments at our 
    February meeting.  
 

Reminder: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist  
Will be on Friday March 04, 2011 from   
8:30 am – 12:00  Please make an effort to attend. 
 

Auxiliary newsletter:  If I have not contacted you 
about receiving the newsletter by email, contact Rickie 
Boudwin at pawpawrick@comcast.net or at 851-4519. 
LLAA Meeting:  Barbara, Sandra, Raymonda and 
myself attended the meeting at the St. Louis Bayou 
Blue Home on Saturday February 12.  Our raffle table  
did Great!   
Church Casino Trip: This is on March 19.  The bus 
will leave from Annunziata and should be back just in 
time for 5 pm Mass.  This is a fundraiser for the 
Capital Campaign Debt Reduction.  Our 5-year com- 
mitment is not finished yet.  We still have over a year 
left of our commitment.  This is a way to help the debt 
reduction while having fun!   
Coffee Café: Fr. Mike is asking for help with the after 
Mass Coffee Café.  We will be having this social time 
every weekend through Lent.  He would like help in  
having the coffee made and put out as Mass ends.  If  
you can help after Mass, let Fr. Mike know before  
Mass starts.  You will have to put the coffee on, put it 
out, then clean the cups and have them ready for the  
next Mass.  If you have questions you can call the 
church office or me. 
Ladies Night Out:  Mark your calendars.  We are  
planning an eat out on March 22 at 6:30.  The restau- 
rant we picked is called B.O.E.  It is located on the  
corner of Canal and Main Street.  Please bring a  
friend, a daughter or mother with you. We would like to 
have a large turn out.  We will car pool from church.   
Call Mary (876-0055) or myself at (876-6178) to rsvp. 
Knights and Auxiliary Mass and Banquet: This is 
being held on Saturday March 26, Mass is at 5:pm,  
with banquet following.  Covered dish.  We will set up  
at 10:00 am that morning.  Please try to attend with  
your family. 
LLAA Retreat:  This will be held on April 9 at 9:00 am  
in Metairie.  Think about coming with us for the day.   
We should be back no later than 4 pm.  You can also  
bring your husband, a friend and/or a relative with you. 
 There is no cost for this except for the meal: $6.  The  
meal will be Gumbo, salad, tea and dessert.  Please  
consider joining us for the day that will include Mass. 
Msgr, Webre Raffle Tickets:  This is a LLAA raffle.  A 
percentage of this raffle will be present to the Knights  
at the Convention Banquet on April 30, in Kenner, for  
they’re YEP (helping the youth).  The cost is $1 per  
ticket; 1st prize is $500.  You were so generous with  
the raffle we held in December; please consider being  
so generous again. 
 

  

2010-2011 Theme 
 

The 12 Virtues of the Catholic Church. 
 

March -  Mortification 
 

March 04: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
March 12: State Card Tournament – La Place 
March 14: Board meeting  Ellen’s house 6 PM  
March 16: Auxiliary rosary 6:30 PM; Mtg 7 PM 
March 19: Church Casino trip 
March 22:  Eat out at B.O.E.; 6:30 
March 26: Knight and Auxiliary Mass and 
Banquet; 5 pm Mass 

 
Chairladies Corner  
 
Phone: Bonnie Savoie: If your e-mail has 
changed or you are not getting any e-mails 
about the auxiliary, please let Bonnie know 
(868-3438) or bcsavoie@att.net.   
 
Gayle Domangue: Sweet Remembrance 
Day:  On Monday February 14 Anne, Mary 
and Ellen delivered the goodies to the church 
office, McDonnell’s Children’s Methodist 
Home, East Houma Fire Station, The Haven 
and Louis Infant Center.  

Happy Mardi Gras 



 

                                     ANNUNZIATA COUNCIL 10612 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

27 28 1 March 2 
 

3  KC Dir 

Meeting 6:15 pm 
4  Adoration of 

the Holy 
Eucharist 
8:30 to 12:00 

5 

6 7 8   
Mardi Gras 
 

9 Youth 

Shrimp Boil 
 

Ash Wednesday 
  

 

10   
KC Rosary 6:15 

pm Meal 6:30 pm 

Bus Mtg  7:00 pm 

Vincent Naquin 

cooks 

11 12  Auxiliary 

State Card 

Tournament 

LaPlace 

13  14 Auxiliary 
Board meeting  

Ellen’s house 6 pm 
 
   

15    
6:30 pm 4 th 

Degree KC Home 

Dulac  

 

16  
Auxiliary 6:30 pm 

Rosary, 

7:00 pm Bus Mtg 

17 18 19  

Fais Do Do 

Dulac Home 

5 pm to 9 pm 

Church 

Casino trip 

20  21 22  Auxiliary 
Eat out at 
B.O.E.; 6:30 

23 24 25 26 K of C and 

Aux Pot Luck 

Banquet after 

5 pm mass 

27 28 

 

29 30 31   1 April  
Adoration of the 
Holy Eucharist 
8:30 to 12:00 

2 

3 4 5 6  7  KC Dir 

Meeting 6:15 pm 

 

8 9 

Remember in Your Prayers the sick and distressed members and families of: 
David Calloway,Marvin Dupre, Rickie Boudwin, Barbara Nelson, Harriet Pellegrin, Sam  
Stoufflet, Mary L Naquin, Nicole Blanchard, Mr and Mrs Irvin Duplantis, June Duplantis,  
Ricky Pellegrin, Joyce Pertuit, Jennifer Nichels, Norma Naquin, Vanessa Abbott, Danny  
Bergeron, Percy Bergeron, Homer Bland, Amy Cole, Kimberly Domangue, Carol Eschete & Curtis 
Eschete, Gloria Eschete, Margaret Eschete, Theresa Gaubert, Ken Hunter, Pam Kelly, Kurt LeBlanc, 
Odethel Pontiff, Priests, Religious, Don Rhodes, Right to Life, Patricia Samanie, Tina Stropola, Adele 
Theriot, Owen Theriot, The Unemployed, The Dying, The Unborn, Parish needs, Vocations, Special 
Intentions and all the intentions written in our prayer journal and are in our hearts. For future news-
letters, if you have someone you would like to add the prayer list or remove someone’s name, please 
call (876-6178) or email me. 
 

 

                March          Calendar                            2011  
 



 

   Knights of Columbus 
         Annunziata Council 10612 

    1825 E Tunnel Blvd 
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“Live On” or “Leave On” Money 

  

 

 
 

LLAA meeting February 12, 2011 

Barbara, Raymonda, Sandra and Ellen 

 

     As your working life progresses, your priorities will likely 

shift. Many major life events (weddings, births, education costs 

for children, etc.) are probably behind you. Your focused shifts to 

those “golden” retired years when you can enjoy your hobbies, 

grandchildren, travel or simply relaxing at home.  
 

During my career as a field agent, I’ve had members ask me 

what they should do with a sum of money they are looking to 

“dump” somewhere for safe keeping. First, I tell them that there 

is no safer place to put their money than with the Knights of 

Columbus. No one has ever lost money using our retire-ment 

products. There are no risks assumed by you, the members. 

Second, I ask the member a question: Is this money to “live on” 

or “leave on”? 
 

I ask this because the answer makes all the difference. If you 

want a guaranteed flow of cash in retirement, one of our annuity 

options might meet your needs. If this money is intended as a gift 

for grandchildren, to assist your wife in the event of your passing 

or to give to your favorite charity, a Single Premium Whole Life 

policy might be the best product.  
 

When it comes to decisions about your finances and your 

family’s future, don’t leave things to chance. Discuss the options 

with a brother Knight who knows how to help. Someone who’s 

helped many other Catholic families not too different from yours. 

Someone who can offer you life insurance, long-term care and 

retirement products backed by the strength and security of a 

AAA-rated insurance provider. 

Call me today to set up a time to meet.  

You’ll only regret that you didn’t call sooner. 

 

Terry Kennedy, General Agent 

985-649-2703 

Terry.kennedy@kofc.org 

 

Sweets delivered to the 
church office, Mac 

Donnell's Children's 
Methodist Home, East 
Houma Fire Station,  

The Have &  
St Louis Infant Center 


